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SALES BULLETIN 
 

 

To:   Reznor Reps 

From:   Steve Schmitt, VP Sales, Light Commercial North America 

Date:   07/18/2018 

Subject: Important Offer Safety Alert from Schneider Electric 

 

DESCRIPTION: 

Schneider Electric has notified Nortek Global HVAC of a potential safety issue with certain Square D 

electrical disconnects. Please see the attached Offer Safety Alert issued by Schneider Electric in 

conjunction with the US Consumer Product Safety Commission. 

Nortek Global sold the subject disconnects through its Reznor business under SKU’s RZ161469 and 

RZ040269. The disconnects may have been sold individually as parts, or as an option code with other 

equipment.  Nortek Global requests that you post this Offer Safety Alert in a conspicuous location (such as a 

counter) or otherwise take steps to alert your customers to this matter. Additionally, as a matter of good 

practice, Nortek Global recommends that anyone servicing equipment verify that power is properly 

disconnected using a multi-meter before performing any service.  

Concurrent with this communication, Nortek Global is notifying any customers or contractors who, according 

to Reznor’s records, were shipped one of the potentially affected disconnects. If you receive one of the 

letters, please take immediate steps to comply with the instructions in the Offer Safety Alert. 

 

QUESTIONS? 

 

For additional information, please go to http://www.schneider-electric.us/gdss-safetyalert. Please contact 

Schneider Electric Recovery Administration at 1-877-672-1953 with any questions and refer to PRB-207512. 

 

http://www.schneider-electric.us/gdss-safetyalert





















